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  Nursery Reception (Classes 1 & 2) 

 Year 1 (Classes 3, 4 & 5) Year 2 (Classes 6, 7 & 8) 

 Messages from Miss Cowlishaw  Safeguarding 

   Follow us on Twitter for news and updates:    @DeltaRowenaAc 

 

In Year 2 this week the children have been learning 
about the artist Gustav Klimt and his magical work. 
We looked at some of his prints and produced some 

initial sketches with an emphasis on quality and detail.  

Year 1 had an amazing time on their visit to The Deep 
this week as part of their Commotion in the Ocean  

topic where we did some interesting learning on how 
we can look after the environment to keep the oceans 

clean and safe for the animals! We also had a fantastic 
time exploring The Deep and admiring the beautiful sea 

creatures!  

The Nursery children have had a fantastic start to their new 
topic 'Emergency Services to the Rescue' with a visit from 
the Police. They learnt all about the job role of a Police   
Officer and had a turn to sit in the back of the riot van. 

Their favourite thing to do however was to sit in the driving 
seat and make the sirens go!  

The children were excited to start our new topic, 'Our 
Wonderful World'. In class and on Seesaw, they    

enjoyed sharing the facts they already knew about 
the world and thought carefully about what activities 

they would like to do and what information they 
would like to discover! 

 

 

As with the majority of schools in the country, we do 
not have a ‘parent’ car park and we do encourage 

walking to school where possible. However, if you do 
need to drive to drop off or collect your child please 

park considerately and ensure you are not obstructing 
driveways or access to roads. Please be respectful of 
our neighbours and remember that parking on zig-zag 

lines at any time of the day is prohibited. Our        
children's safety is our main priority and this includes 
their journey to and from school. We appreciate your 

support in this matter.  

A wonderful busy week with fantastic educational visits 
off-site and visitors in school!  We also had a super 
week for attendance - five classes achieved green     

apples on our attendance tree, with attendance over 
96%! Well done and keep up the great work :)         

Remember, every day matters! 


